
 

 

9 Sep 2022 

Important Notice 

 

 livi: System Maintenance - UnionPay QR 
 

livi UnionPay QR is scheduled to have system maintenance from 00:00 to 02:00 on 
9th September 2022, related services including QR service activation, payment, and 
cash withdrawal may temporarily be affected, thank you for your understanding.  

 

For enquiry, please contact liviCare at (852) 2929 2998. 
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Livi Bank Limited 
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